Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Securities
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Office of Financial Regulation has received the petition for declaratory statement from Matthew Luciano. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Chapter 517, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.
On 10/13/2021, the Florida Office of Financial Regulation (Securities) received a Petition for Declaratory Statement from Matthew Luciano. The petition seeks a declaratory statement from the Office to clarify the heightened supervision requirements of the Final Order issued by the Office in Administrative Proceeding Number 88816-S.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850)410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.gov.

Please refer all comments to: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850)410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.gov.
